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Dear resident/trader,  

Works alert – Kananook Train Storage Facility 

The Victorian Government is removing 18 dangerous level crossings on the Frankston line, 

and building a new train storage facility to improve safety, reduce congestion and run more 

trains, more often.  In 2019, work will start on the new Kananook Train Storage Facility, 

creating more space for trains to be parked on the Frankston line, reducing delays and 

cancellations.   

 

Construction activities for the Kananook Train Storage Facility commenced earlier this year, including the 

establishment of a work zone to build and install turnout and crossover tracks.  Activities are about to 

commence to construct a temporary rail track, within the rail corridor, between Miles Grove and Kananook 

train facility.  This will enable the relocation of the current storage facility in Carrum, meaning major works on 

the Carrum level crossing removals can progress.  

 

What are we doing  

• Upgrades to underground services along the rail line will be taking place 

• The temporary train storage track will be constructed over the next six months and will be in use from 

mid-2019 for around 12 to 18 months 

• Minor shrub and vegetation removal in the rail corridor 

 

What to expect  

• Partial closures in Kananook train station car park during December 2018 

• When car parks at Kananook train station are closed temporarily for construction, alternative car 

parking will be available at Seaford North Reserve on Railway Parade, immediately north of Seaford 

train station 

• Occasional closures of the Quinn Street pedestrian bridge between January and March 2019 

• Traffic management will be in place 

• There will be additional vehicle movements in and around the area 

• Construction personnel, vehicles and equipment will be on site undertaking the works 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

How this will affect you 

• Works will generally to take place during normal construction hours, Monday to Friday 7.00am to 

6.00pm and Saturdays 7.00am to 1.00pm 

• Any works outside of normal construction hours will be communicated to those affected residents 

and/or traders 

We thank you for your patience while we carry out these works. 

 

mailto:contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.auIf you have any questions about the works taking place or would like 

more information about the project please contact us on 1800 105 105 or contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 

Kind regards, 

 

Seaford Project Team     
Ref No. 59/18 

 


